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As the weather starts  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

Feel Like Spreading Some 
Holiday Joy This Year? 

 

Salem Area Donation Drives 
 

1.  Help Foster Kids – CASA 
 

CASA of Marion County is 
collecting new toys for all ages and 
gift cards for teens in foster care 
through December 15th.   
 

Gifts can be dropped off during 
office hours (8-5 weekdays) at 
CASA offices – 3530 River Rd N in 
Keizer. 
 

2.  Donate Coats, Blankets and 
Cold Weather Gear for: Be Bold 
Ministries, Homeless Outreach & 
Advocacy & Salem Dream Center 
 

Windermere Real Estate is holding 
its annual Share the Warmth Drive 
through Dec 20th. Donations can be 
dropped off at local Windermere 
offices.  
 

3.  Salem’s Soup Squad 
 

Soup Squad provides free 
community meals and needed 
toiletries and other survival items 
regularly at Wallace Marine Park & 
Marion Square Park. 
 

The Squad is seeking camping gear, 
warming supplies and other items to 
help unsheltered neighbors. 
 

Check out the wish list of needed 
items  here or sign up to volunteer 
for Soup Squad here. 
 

 

Happy Holidays! 
 
We would like to thank all of our residents at Woodscape Glen 
for another terrific year!  We are fortunate to have such a great 
group of people living in our community.  We hope you have a 
wonderful holiday season and a Happy New Year. 
 
  From the Wildwood Staff, 
   John, Deb, Sam, Byron and Terry 
 

Holiday Office Closure: 
 
The Wildwood Office will be closed for the holidays on the 
following days: 
 
Monday, December 25, 2023 
Monday, January 1, 2024 
 

Christmas Tree Removal 
 
Christmas trees cannot be left in driveways or along the 
landscaping in the community.  Our groundskeepers cannot place 
them, or any other plant materials, in their trailers due to the 
potential pest issues that could be spread to our native plant 
nursery.  Please take your trees to an appropriate recycler such as 
the Boy Scouts. 

 

https://www.amazon.com/hz/wishlist/ls/1EP5DRNP3IQU0?ref_=wl_share&fbclid=IwAR1Q3K6lnsTC_fRYywDqsa71mFD_OmDMkGMN-L5f1AozMU6itY-hULEOZ0I
https://signup.com/client/invitation2/secure/55757974075/false#/invitation


 
 
 
 
 
 
  
    

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  
 
 

 
 
 

Resident Referral Incentive 
 

Life is so much more enjoyable when you live next door to a friend. That is why we like to reward 
you for bringing your friends, family, or co-workers to Woodscape Glen! 

Limitations do apply. You must notify us of your referral before your friend’s move-in date or have 
the applicant state their referral on their rental application. Contact our office for more information. 

 

 

  

 

MAHONIA VINEYARD 
 

Don’t forget to call the office to order some Mahonia wines for the 
Holidays.  Our Estate Chardonnay, Pinot Noir, Pinot Gris and Rosé 
pair wonderfully with the tastes of the season. 

  

 

NATURE NOTES 
 

We wanted to share some pictures that were taken this summer of this year’s baby deer who was 
racing around the Woodscape Glen community garden.  If you have any nice pictures of nature in 
the community that you’d like to share, we would love to put them in a future newsletter.  Please 
send them to Sam in the Wildwood office at administration@wildwoodco.com. 
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